
Memo 

To: Grade 2 Parents/ Guardians 

Fr: Ms. Sullivan 

Date: September 9, 2024 

 

Here are a few things about our class to make note of: 

 

Homework/ Reading Programs 

- These programs will begin next week. There will be a memo going home outlining 

this next week. 

 

Dark Green Folders 

- The students have a dark green folder with the sides labeled “Leave Home” and 

“Bring Back.” 

- I will be using these to send home memos, permission slips and notices.  

- Please return the folder each day along with any sheets that need to be signed. I 

would ask that you use the folder as well to send any information to me that you need 

to. Lunch orders can go in here as well. 

- There are several memos going home, along with information sheets that need to be 

filled out and returned. Please make sure you read both sides of the sheets, fill out, 

sign and return, if you have not done so already. 

 

Agendas 

- Each student has received an agenda. These are used on a regular basis by the 

students and teacher. 

- I will be including information for the week on one side and the students will write 

their homework on the other side. (Starting next week for homework.) 

- Please check these each day and initial or sign them, so I know that you have received 

the information. 

- On the opposite page for each week is a spot for teacher and parent notes. You can 

use this side if you have a note to write to me. Please return the agenda every day. 

 

Lunch Orders 

- Please note that there will be no cafeteria services for the first couple of weeks. 

- We will let you know when they will be available, and a menu will go home. 

- If your child does order lunch, please put their order on a piece of paper and put it in 

a bag with the money. 

 

Phys.Ed 

- The students have Phys. Ed on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday with Mrs. 

Dickson. 

- As the students do get warm during the class, you may want to wear a T-shirt under 

the sweater or shirt they are wearing. 

- They also need their indoor sneakers for these days. 

     

http://nelsonrural.nbed.nb.ca/


Water Bottles 

- It is recommended that the students bring a water bottle to have in the classroom.  

- They will be able to fill them up from the fountains during the day when needed. 

- They will also use their water bottles during Phys. Ed classes. 

- We will send the bottles home on Fridays so that they can be washed unless you 

would rather have them brought home each day. 

 

Library 

- Our Library Day will be on Wednesdays beginning this week. 

- Students will be able to sign out one book each week to take home. Books are due 

back on Wednesday. 

- Students need to return the book they borrowed, before they can sign out another 

one. 

 

School Student/Agenda Fees 

- A reminder that the agenda and student fee for K-2 students is $20.00 with a 

maximum of  $ 60.00/family. (K-8) 

- Please send this in when you can if you have not already done so. 

 

School Website 

- Our school website will keep you updated as to what is happening at Nelson Rural, so 

please check it out. http://nelsonrural.nbed.nb.ca/ .  

- When you are there, be sure to check out the teacher page for our class (Ms. Sullivan) 

to find out what is happening. The page will be updated weekly. 

 

Dismissal Time 

- Just a reminder that K-2 now has a dismissal time at 3:00PM. 

- We will be having an afternoon recess, so if your child would like to have a snack at 

this time you can send an extra in with their lunch. 

 

Meet The Teacher 

- Our School Meet The Teacher Night is on Thursday September 12th at 5:00 PM. 

- There will be BBQ hotdogs. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with these items. If you have any questions or concerns 

throughout the year, please feel free to call me at the school (506-627-4074) or send a note 

in the agenda or folder. You can also e-mail me: lisa.sullivan@nbed.nb.ca  

 

We had a good first week and are learning the rules and our new class routines. I am 

looking forward to a super and fun year with your children, as we learn new things!       
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